
 
The scheduled Board of Trustees of the Village of Winnebago on August 06, 2025, at 6:00pm 
was cancelled due to lack of a quorum.   
 
In attendance: Village Administrator Joseph Dienberg, Ryan Winters, Treasurer Dana Novinson 
and myself.  The meeting has been rescheduled for August 13, 2025, at 6:00 p.m.  
.  
 
   
        UNAPPROVED 

     _______________________________ 
      Sally Jo Huggins, Village Clerk 

 


